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February 5, 2021 

 

Dear Select Board, 

Please be informed that at their Monday, February 1, 2021 meeting the Natick Recreation and 
Parks Commission voted unanimously in favor of  

● The Natick Cultural District to run the Farmers Market on the Natick Common 
every Saturday between 7:30 am until 1:30 pm beginning on March 8th, 2021 
and ending on September 25th, 2021, excluding the use of the gazebo. 

Note: The Natick Cultural District will need to submit a separate request for use 
of the gazebo. 

● Janice Vaughn to place a Floral Heart Display on the common at 5:00 pm on 
March 1st, 2021 through March 8th 2021.   A lawn sign will be placed explaining 
the Floral Heart Project is in remembrance and support of those who have lost 
someone or have someone who is struggling with COVID-19. 

Note: Janice Vaughn has agreed to maintain the Floral Heart Display by monitoring any  
loose items that may become detached and removing entire display prior to a snow storm. 

Please feel free to contact me at the Recreation and Parks Department Office if you have any 
questions prior to your next meeting concerning these events. 

 

Best Regards, 

Andrea Verdelli 
Andrea Verdelli 

Recreation & Parks Administrative Assistant 

 

 

cc: Karen Partanen – Recreation & Parks Director 

 

https://www.floralheartproject.com/

